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13th January, 2021 

Dear Principal, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help the 
Community Chest to raise money for the poor children in poor countries.  
We think our ideas will help solve some problems for the children there. 

The children don’t have enough books or stationery because they don’t 
have enough money after some diseases.  They also cannot grow plants 
because the land is too dry when there’s a drought.  The children can’t 
go to school after the natural disaster because it is too dangerous. 

We want to old books and stationery and we can donate them to the 
charity group.  We would also like to run a craft stall and make 
bookmarks and cards to collect money for the children. 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Agatha Tung 

Chairman of the Student Union 
 


